FCRSPA Fall Picnic
Tuesday, October 1, 2024
Ballenger Creek Park

Catered by MISSION BBQ
CTC photographer from CTC Elias Conner
Welcome remarks from president Kenny Garvey
George Littrell and Kyle Pritts honored as emeritus members (90!)
Membership Committee Announcements
- Recognition of Mary-Jo Richmond and Sharon Marconi as new board members
joining (and eventually becoming) the social committee
- Continued encouragement of members to invite other retirees to join
Leftovers donated to Frederick Community Action Agency - Food Distribution Center



